
Issued by Unifor Local 2301  See reverse… 

July 24, 2021 

 
 
 

Shop Stewards Council Resolution Sends Clear Message 
 

NOTICE OF STRIKE 

 
Sisters and Brothers,  
 
As you know last night, we granted the Company’s 
request for a 24 hour strike deadline extension. We 
did this in GOOD FAITH because it appeared that the 
Company was going to start taking us seriously at the 
table.  
 
After working until 2:30 am last night, we were 
expecting some big moves from the Company this 
morning. Unfortunately, the Company came back to 
the table with absolutely nothing. Instead, they 
offered that we engage in joint mediation through the 
Labour Board. 
 
Although, mediation can, at times, be useful, we view 
the Company’s lack of action this morning as a stall 
tactic and a slap in the membership’s face.  
 
We came here to bargain, not play games. 
 
We remain willing to bargain, unfortunately, the 
Company has left us with no choice but to withdraw 
our services tonight (July 25 at 12:01 am). 
 
Other than members that are ordered to work in 
accordance with the Essential Services Order, we ask 
that you safely leave the plant at that time, in a non-
confrontational manner and head to one of the picket 
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lines as we will be on STRIKE. The North Cafeteria 
picket line has an unlimited capacity. However, the 
glass house picket line is limited to a maximum of 20 
people and 10 vehicles.  
 
Please contact the Union Hall for additional picketing 
information.       


